## unicef for every child

United Nations Children's Fund
Uganda Country Office
Plot 9 George Street
P.O. Box 7047 Kampala
Mobile (256) 772147001 | Office (256) 417171001
dmulenga@unicef.org | www.unicef.org/uganda

24 February 2020

Hon. Karen Ellemann Folketing, Kingdom of Denmark

Re: Mission of Nordic Parliamentarians to Uganda (10-13 February)

Dear Hon Ellemann,

On behalf of UNICEF, I want to thank you for graciously taking the time to join us in Uganda earlier this month. We appreciated your thoughtful observations and energy throughout the mission (even on packed days!). Over the years, UNICEF, Gavi, the Global Fund, and the Gates Foundation have been partnering to improve the lives of people around the world—partnerships that have been made possible through the generosity of the Danish government. Indeed, many of Uganda's recent achievements in improving the wellbeing of its people were assisted with the support of the Danish people. A recent initiative between UNICEF and Denmark to improve the quality of education for children in refugee and refugee-hosting communities is a testament to Denmark's ongoing concern for children around the world and its commitment to their future.

Going forward, we remain steadfast in our commitment to improving the lives and health of the people of Uganda and beyond, while renewing to you and your colleagues the assurances of our highest consideration.

Warm regards,

Dr Doreen Mulenga

Uganda Country Representative

UNICEF

